
Central High School Alumni Association 
Minutes of Meeting of June 14, 2022 

Held at Home of Gene & Ann Marie Richmond 
 

 
 Meeting was called to order by President Richmond at 5:35pm 

In attendance were: Sal Masiello, Ann Marie Richmond, Paul Dolan, Jayne O’Brien, 
Paul O’Brien, Lyle Perra, Steve Bianchi, Gene Richmond, Sharon Morris, Don Bianco, 
Gail Davis & Deb Bush.   
 
Minutes of previous meeting: 
The minutes of the meeting of April 12th were accepted on a motion by Paul 
O’Brien, seconded by Paul Dolan.  
 

 Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer Jayne O’Brien noted the following. The General Fund started with a 
balance of $1,594.25, with deposits of $5.00 (Amazon Smile) and expenses of 
$287.13 (Go Daddy) leaving a balance of $1,312.12. The Grant Fund, Athletic Hall 
of Fame, and the Scholarship Fund had no activity, leaving balances of $3,809.98 
(Grant Fund), $7,458.34 (Athletic Hall of Fame) and $16,891.37 (Scholarship 
Fund).  
Total balance in Washington Trust Account is $29,471.81. The report was accepted 
on a motion by Sal Masiello, seconded by Don Bianco. 
 

 Scholarship Committee: 
Chairman Paul Dolan passed out copies of the certificates given to the scholarship 
recipients.  He reported on the information that he provided each recipient as to 
the steps needed and the information they must provide before scholarships 
checks will be issued. 
 

 Hall of Fame Committee Update:  
Chairman Steve Bianchi reported that he and Paul O’Brien had spoken to Ana 
Barraza and she has agreed to join the HOF committee and serve as secretary.  
Steve also noted that they are looking at October 2023 for the next banquet, 
although the date is not firm as of yet.  He stated that the next committee 
meeting will be held on June 28th.  Deb Bush recommended that we keep all HOF 
plaques uniform. 
 
 
 



 Events Committee: 
Paul O’Brien reported on the golf tourney for September 18th.  After much 
discussion a motion was made by Sal Masiello, seconded by Don Bianco postponing 
the tourney until 2023 so that more preparation could be made. 

 
 New Business: 

President Richmond appointed Don Bianco to serve out the remainder of the term 
of Elaine Whited, who has resigned 

 
Don Bianco noted that he would like to have a membership drive and that 
suggestions would be welcomed. 

 
It was reported that Renee Walker stated that we could begin having our meeting 
at CHS starting in September. 

 
Paul O’Brien suggested that we have a picnic instead of the golf tourney, but noted 
that time restraints would make it most difficult. 

 
 Open Discussion: 

Much discussion was held regarding possible types of recruiting, etc.  however 
nothing was decided. 

 
 Old Business: 

None 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35pm on a motion by Jayne O’Brien, seconded by 
Deb Bush 


